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Dear Mr Finch 

Please find attached follow up letter issued today to South Dublin County Council. I 
have attached the copy for your information only. 

Yours sincerely 

SkiL QL>LH 
s o n e  
Cork Regional Inspectorate 
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Dear Ms Payne 

Please find attached copy of letter sent to you dated 13 November 2006. 

The provisions of Section 52 of the Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 2005, provides 
that the Agency shall obtain the consent of the sanitary authority to the proposed 
discharge from an activity which involves the discharge of trade effluent or other matter 
(other than domestic sewage or storm water), to a sewer vested in or controlled by a 
sanitary authority. 

Thearesponse to this statutory notice is now two months overdue. You are required to 
respond to our requested with two weeks of date of this letter. 

Yours sincerely 

S o e t h  
Cork Regional Inspectorate 


